
 

Foundation Stage News 

    Date: Friday 13th December 2019 
 

 
Wow what a busy week we have had! We have watched the year 1 and 2’s performance 
and we cannot wait to show them ours on Monday morning at our dress rehearsal. This 
week, we have been moulding and shaping the plastercine, taking on the role of a doctor, 
nurse or patient, practised writing or ordering our numbers to 20, drawn objects that start 
with the initial sounds we have been learning and have enjoyed singing nursery rhymes. 
 

Phonics Learning 
This week we have been recapping the phase 2 sounds we have learnt ‘ s a t p i n m d 
g o c k ck e u r f b l h’ We have been focusing on the sounds ‘s a t p i n’, You might like 
to hunt around the home for objects that start with these sounds, play eye spy or 
explore the games on phonics play or lettersandsounds.com.  
 
Christmas Nativity 
Our Christmas nativity is next week on Monday 16th December and the hall doors will 
be open from 2.05pm, where you will be able to take a seat. Below is a plan of where 
the children are going to be seated to help you decide where to sit.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  

Up and coming events  

 Monday 16th December (2.15 - 3.00 pm) – Our Christmas nativity. (2 tickets per 
family) 

 Tuesday 17th December (am) – carol concert at the Methodist Church,  
 

 
Home learning ideas  

We recommend that you read daily with your child and have added a number of 
extra optional home learning ideas that you might like to do during the week…  

 

Count forwards and backwards to 20     

Read a book to your child or let them read/tell you a story     

Practise forming letters from previous weeks and from their bookmarks  

Go around the home and count out objects accurately (up to 20)  

Practise hearing and saying initial sounds in words (the first sound you hear)    

Practise forming numbers and showing different ways of creating the same number.  

Practise the nativity songs and words with your child.  

Play on phonics play.   

 
Please could you return any spare pants or knickers your child has borrowed over 
the Spring term as our supply is getting low. If you have pants/knickers that your 
child has grown out of and they are still in good condition, you might like to donate 
them to us so we could use them as spares.   
 
Any Comments or Questions 
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Entrance to the hall 
All children have a turn up on the main stage 


